Provide Input onh Vallejo's Future Map at
the City’s Fifth Redistricting Hearing!

The City of Vallejo will be hosting an additional redistricting
hearing on Tuesday, March 8 at 8:30 p.m. to consider
reintroducing an ordinance to adopt a final district map.

Join City Council's meeting on Tuesday, March 8 at 8:30
p.m. at City Hall (555 Santa Clara Street) or via Zoom (https://

ZoomRegular.Cityofvallejo.net or Dial in: (669) 900-6833 and
enter Meeting ID: 914 0075 0676)

Provide your input on the draft maps, and help shape the
future of Vallejo!

View draft maps:

(just scan the QR code with your cell
phone camera or QR reader app).

Learn more about the City's redistricting

process by visiting_MapVallejo.org




